
2/11 /2025
S TO YA N O V J E F F R E Y S * S TO YA N O V C Y N T H I A M

6 4 H I C K O RY M E A D O W S C T

OFALLON MO, 63366

Subject: Crimsom Meadows Dr Traffic Calming -Final Plan Vote

Dear Property Owner,

The City of O'Fallon has aprocess to request the installation of physical traffic calming devices to control
speeds on subdivision streets. Property owners on Crimsom Meadows Dr submitted apetition to go
through the process. The City of O'Fallon held an open house on 11/26/2024 in order to discuss the
initial design process and solicit feedback from the residents of the neighborhood regarding the
proposed design and any missing features they felt should be included- As aresult, the City has finalized
aplan for the physical traffic calming measures to be installed on Crimsom Meadows Dr.

The survey form and physical traffic calming plan are enclosed with this letter. Please return the
attached survey by £/ll/2025 In order for your vote to be counted. The attached plan must be
supported by 65% of the residential dwelling units for all ballots received to be considered by the City
Council for implementation. There will only be one (1) vote per household. If the enclosed plan is
sufficiently supported by the residents, then the plan will go before City Council for consideration with
input from City Staff and the Fire Department.

Please contact me for additional locations of physical traffic calming devices, if required. Please fill out
the enclosed ballot and return it to me by the 3/11/2025 deadline. If you have any questions, feel free
to contact me at by e-mail at rfieldfr/ ofallonmo.t'ov or phone at 636-379-5407.

Sincerely,

Ruth Field,
Project Manager

c. Wade Montgomery, P.E.,
Director of Engineering

Jeff Stoyanov


